


page 2 of the letter is functioning sporadically. To ensure we don’t miss any
correspondence from you, please direct any emails regarding this project to me
(kerry.arneson@usda.gov) instead of the “appeals” email address. I will confirm receipt
of your email.

Thank you for your patience.

 

Kerry Arneson 
Acting Environmental Coordinator

Forest Service
Idaho Panhandle National Forests

kerry.arneson@usda.gov

www.fs.fed.us 

   

Caring for the land and serving people

 
 

This electronic message contains information generated by the USDA solely for the intended
recipients. Any unauthorized interception of this message or the use or disclosure of the information
it contains may violate the law and subject the violator to civil or criminal penalties. If you believe
you have received this message in error, please notify the sender and delete the email immediately.
 

 




